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Night Work on State Roads in Santa Rosa County 

 
 

Chipley– Drivers will encounter minor traffic disruptions on the following state roads in Santa 

Rosa County as crews perform striping and pavement marking operations 8 p.m. to 6 a.m. 

Monday, Dec. 14 through Friday.   

 

 U.S. 90 just east of State Road 281 (Avalon Boulevard) to S.R. 87and west end of 

Blackwater Bridge to the east end of Blackwater Bridge.   

 S.R. 87 (Stewart Street) from U.S. 90 to north end of Clear Creek Bridge. 

 S.R. 89 (By-Pass) U.S. 90 to S.R 87. 

 S.R. 89 from S.R. 87 to County Road 178.  

All activities are weather dependent and may be delayed or re-scheduled in the event of 

inclement weather.  Motorists are reminded to use caution, especially at night, when traveling in 

a work zone and to watch for construction workers and equipment entering and exiting the 

roadway.   

For more information, follow the Florida Department of Transportation District Three on Twitter 

@myfdot_nwfl or like us on Facebook at www.facebook.com/MyFDOTNWFL. 
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Traffic to Shift on State Road 79 in Washington County  

 
 

Chipley – State Road (S.R.) 79 traffic will be transitioned on to the newly constructed 

southbound roadway between Pate Pond Road and Johnson Road as crews begin construction of 

the new northbound roadway in Washington County Friday, Dec. 18. The traffic shift will 

remain in place for at least one year.  Variable message boards are on site to alert motorists of the 

change in the traffic pattern.  

 

This work is part of a construction project to four-lane 20 miles of S.R. 79 from Mill Branch 

Bridge in Washington County to south of I-10 in Holmes County.  The entire project is slated for 

completion early 2018.  

 

Construction activities are weather dependent and may be delayed or rescheduled in the event of 

inclement weather.  Motorists are reminded to pay attention to the speed limit when traveling 

through the construction area, watch for construction equipment entering and leaving the 

roadway, and to use caution when driving through work zones. 

 

For more information, follow the Florida Department of Transportation District Three on Twitter 

@myfdot_nwfl or like us on Facebook at www.facebook.com/MyFDOTNWFL.   
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